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New EMAIL address 
For Submitting Orders to NECO 

 
 
Effective immediately there is a new email address for submitting Ships Store EDI orders to 
NECO for processing.  The email address is: 
 
romedi@umecss7l.csd.disa.mil 
 
For a limited time, orders sent to the old email address will be forwarded to this new address. 
 
All Ships Store EDI orders (850’s) and cancellations (860’s) should be sent to the new email 
address. 
 
Contact Steve Mclaughlin at 757-502-7478, or via email to steven.mclaughlin@nexweb.org with 
any questions. 
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